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Positive Behaviour for Learning Relaunch 

Friday 6 December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday 6 December, students will be participating in a Positive Behaviour for Learning 
(PBL) relaunch being organised by Ayse Sirikci, our PBL Coordinator, and her team. 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is a school-wide behaviour initiative that actively 
promotes positive behaviour, enabling students to develop a clear understanding of school 
rules and expectations to encourage students to ‘fly high’ and be safe, respectful 
learners. Positive Behaviour for Learning fosters positive learning environments across all 
settings, supporting student learning and well-being.  
 
Throughout this day, students will be taking part in various activities including free play 
water, which may result in wet clothing, therefore, please pack an extra set of clothing for 
your child. 
 
Additionally, I request that all students come to school on the day dressed in a plain coloured 
T-shirt to align with the PBL colours Yellow (safe), Orange (respectful) and Green 
(learner).   
Each class has been allocated one of these colours, as per the list below and the box on 
the top right hand side of this page. 
 
Colour/Class 
 
Yellow - Primary 1, Primary 2 and Primary 3 
Orange - Primary 4, Primary 5 and Primary 6/Secondary 1 
Green - Secondary 2 and Secondary 3 
 
Thank you for supporting this initiative. 
 
 
 
Michelle Gray 
R/Assistant Principal 
13/11/19 
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T-Shirt Colour: 


